Hawthorn Community Primary School

Hawthorn Road Kettering

Northants Tel: 01536 512204 NN15 7HT Fax: 01536 512468

Head Teacher: Julie Clubley

Email: head@hawthorn.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.hawthornprimarykettering.co.uk



8th July, 2021

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

The end of the school year is almost upon us. We are immensely proud of all of our Year 6 pupils – they have been a credit to the school and to themselves. To celebrate the end of their learning journey with us, we would like to invite all the children to an afternoon of fun, frolics and laughter on **Thursday 22nd July from 1.00 – 3.00pm**.

One of the activities that the children will be taking part in will be a water fight! The children will need to come to school in sportswear that they don't mind getting wet. PE kit is fine, or old joggers / shorts could be used. The children will need to bring a towel in order to dry themselves off. Because we don't have changing facilities in school at the moment, the children will need to go home in the clothes they had their water fight in, so it might be worth them having a spare jumper or tee-shirt they can slip on over their wet clothes, just in case! The children are more than welcome to bring a super soaker to school on this day, but we will also provide wet sponges / plastic cups etc... for them to play with.

If your child does not want to take part in the water fight, that is absolutely fine. There will be different zones on the playground that will be out of bounds from the water.

Reminder of what to bring in on Thursday 22nd July

- Come in old PE clothes
- Bring a towel and a spare jumper/tee-shirt
- Bring a super soaker or equivalent

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher.

Best wishes.

Miss Blakeley, Mrs Tinto, Mrs Corney and Mr J

